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General advice and comments of the EREC:  
The Committee was pleased to see this new project getting underway. The global scope of the project 
and the coverage of cities, companies and households are very ambitious. The project leader has a 
strong international network and a good track record of coauthored publications. 
 
As the project enters the Full Research phase, it will be necessary to develop an overall vision and 
guiding research questions to give it a clear focus. This will also enable the project to locate its work 
within the framework of Program 2. In particular, how the notion of fairness plays out in the project will 
be important in finding a comfortable spot in the program. 
 
The Committee also wondered how the project will contribute to behavior change (beyond the 
construction of databases). There may be potential here for collaboration with other RIHN projects. 
 

 


